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Northrop February 28, 2017 Presentation  
of Bereishit Dance Company Cancelled

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Minneapolis, MN (February 23, 2017) – Northrop’s planned presentation of Bereishit Dance 
Company of Seoul, Korea has been cancelled. The company was scheduled to appear on 
Tuesday, February 28 as part of the Northrop Dance 2016//17 season, but has not yet been 
granted visas for their U.S. tour. 

Once approval is received, the company must appear in person at the U.S. Embassy in Seoul 
to secure their visas. Because Seoul is 15 hours ahead of Minneapolis and appointment 
slots and travel options are limited, Northrop has reluctantly agreed that Bereishit Dance 
Company cannot reach Minneapolis in time to perform as scheduled.

Northrop deeply regrets the disappointment and inconvenience this may cause audience 
members. Ticket holders should contact the Northrop Box Office at 612-624-2345 for 
refunds or exchanges. 

###

NORTHROP AT THE UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA
Northrop is an epicenter of discovery and transformation that connects the University of 
Minnesota and communities beyond by celebrating innovation in the arts, performance, 
and academics.

The University of Minnesota is an equal opportunity educator and employer.

Press photos can be found here.
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